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John 10:10 Live life in all its fullness 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/plastic-free-status/


 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
As promised here is an updated copy of  our 
risk assessment. It can be found on our Covid 
page on our website. Thank you to all of  those 
parents who are helping us minimise the spread of  any cases. 
We still track numbers of  those isolating as it is the guidance 
that has not changed but only the legal framework behind it. 
We’ll update more after the 1st April. 
 
World book day costumes We do have a large collection of  cos-
tumes at school. If  you ever think you will not be able to source 
a costume, give us enough notice and we will do our best to 
lend out items so your child doesn’t feel like they need to miss 
out. We do understand that some children loathe the idea of  
coming in dress up! It’s never compulsory. 
 
In two Fridays time (18th March) we will have our red nose Day 
celebrations. The children and staff  are asked to come in 
dressed as superheroes in return for £1 donation. More details 
in next weeks newsletter. 
 
We are so excited to share with you that we recently won £750 
for the school  which we will put towards our Grand Day In and 
to support Wellbeing across the school. 
 
We are also offering 10% off  our Wraparound care on March 
11th and March 18th, further details on page 11. 

 
See you on the gate, Liz Savage  Headteacher  
 

This week 
Welcome  World Book Day  Football Match Report Yr 5 Dioramas    Yr 6 Trip 

Pages for Parents  Pages for Children        Rainbow & Owl   Term Dates    

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/Risk-Assessment-for-Schools-V24-2022-03-03.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/headteachers-office/covid-information/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/headteachers-office/covid-information/


 

 

 

World Book Day   

To celebrate World Book Day, the children had the option to dress in costume as their 

favourite book character and wow, did our pupils make an effort! We were spoilt for 

choice for characters t: Hermione, the Beast, Thing 1 and Thing 2, a clock, and even a 

couple of dinosaurs all came to school, amongst many other fabulous costumes! 

Our World Book Day this year was based around the book, The Invisible, by Tom Perci-

val, which has a strong theme of belonging running through the text, which closely 

links to our Jennett's Park Values.   

Each class chose activities linked to this book, such as acting out key scenes from the 

book; creating a belonging tapestry; participating in a reading hunt, creating posters 

about their favourite books, and discussions about what we are grateful for, and how 

the main character in the book, Isabel must have felt during this time.  

Linking to our love of books, there is still time to participate in our Sponsored Read: 

your child can complete the sponsorship reading record to include the reading they 

did this week, and still has time to gather their sponsors. The child that reads the most 

in each phase, wins a prize! 

We would love every child to take part and help 

raise funds for brand new books for our school. 

We have a goal of £600 and if we achieve this, 

Usborne will give us an additional £360 worth of 

books completely free!  All your child needs to do 

is read as much as they can between 28th Febru-

ary and 6th March, and record it using the  below 

form 

RSR Parent Pack ELP January 22. 

 
 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/RSR-Parent-Pack-ELP-January-22.pdf


 

 

 

World Book Day  In Pictures 
 



 

 

 

YR5 &6 Football report  

 
On Thursday 24th February, Jennett's Park year 5 and 6 football team took 

their unbeaten record to St 

Michael's, Sandhurst. On a rain 

sodden, wind-swept, slopping 

pitch, it very much resembled a 

Tuesday night  away at 

Stoke.  With conditions not 

friendly to our free-flowing pass-

ing football, we did our best to 

settle and attempt to play foot-

ball the way it should be played. 

We were soon in to our stride 

and began to create chances. It wasn't long before our possession and 

pressure paid off. Two goals came quickly and further chances continued. 

If  it wasn't for some good goalkeeping and heroic defending, we would 

have had a more comfortable lead. Then it happened, we conceded our 

first goal of  the session. A scrappy passage of  play that VAR may have 

confirmed the ball didn't cross the line but we showed good sportsman-

ship and continued to play well. Defending bravely right to the final whis-

tle, we closed the game out.  

 

We left the field to songs of  .... 

 

Jennett's Park, Jennett's Park United,  
If  they're playing in your town,  

Then get yourself  to that football ground,  
And you will see  

Football taught by Mr Davies  
He deserves to be knighted.  

 
Our final game for the season is Thursday 10th March at 3:45pm, on the 
Theatre of  Dreams that is the carpet field of  Jennett's Park. We would like 
to invite as much support as possible. If  we win the final game against Up-
lands, then we win the league. This would be the first time in our school's 
history.  
 
Report by Cassius, Jake N and Alfie  



 

 

 

Dioramas Y5   
 

This term our topic has been World 
War One, for this project we used: 
MDF wood to make the base and the 
side walls, we used wooden dowel 
rods to make duck boards, card-
board was used to make floors, to 
cover the duckboards and to make 
extra adjustments. We also used 
wires and bulbs to make electrical 
circuits. - Becky 

 
 

Our objective was that we 
had to have a dugout so the 
soldiers can sleep. We also 
had to have duckboards so 
that the trench didn't flood 
and so the soldiers didn't get 
trench foot or step on the 
mud. We needed to make the 
trench waterproof, so some 
of  us added a roof  on it to 
make sure the soldiers were 
protected from all kinds of  
weather. If  we had all of  
these objectives in our trench it was successful. - Marmar 

 
 
We made new and improved trenches for the soldiers in World War 1. We 
did this because in WW1 the trenches were not very waterproof, and they 

didn't have lighting, 
and most of  the 
trenches didn't have 
dugouts that had com-
fort features inside, so 
we added all of  these 
and a roof  to stop 
shelf  from getting into 
the trenches. 
 - Jake 

 



 

 

 

Year 6 Rich Learning Experience to ex-

plore Victorian Reading   
 

On Tuesday 1st March, year 6 were lucky enough to visit Reading to explore its Victori-
an history. Prior to the trip, we spent time planning the whole experience: we used 
mathematical skills to consider the most cost-effective mode of transport; we used 
map skills to plan out our route and we learnt much about how towns changed during 
the Victorian era.  
 
Following a brisk walk to Bracknell train station, we boarded the 9:50 train to Reading. 
This was amazing in itself as a number of us had never been on a train. Arriving at 
Reading station at 10:15, we were soon stood outside the Town Hall, built in 1875 and 
a perfect example of Victorian design and architecture. The next part of the trip, al-
lowed us to take in the Forbury Gardens and imagine what the leisure time for Victori-
an's may have been like. Through the amazing war memorials, we also considered the 
incredible respect and appreciation they had for the soldiers of war. After enjoying 
lunch in the ancient ruins of the Abbey, we walked to see the Huntley and Palmers bis-
cuit factory. Did you know, that at its height towards the end of the 19th century, it was 
the biggest biscuit factory in the world and employed over half of Reading's popula-
tion? Standing in front of the former factory, we could almost smell the wonderful Vic-
torian treats.  
 
Finally, our trip was not all about history, we also took in the artwork created by 
Banksy. We stood and reflected on the significant message hidden in the picture. Was 
it all about Oscar Wilde ? A writer who was impris-
oned during the Victorian times for 2 years just be-
cause he loved a man. We thought about how lucky 
we are to now live in a time, in a country, where 
love is love and everyone is valued.  
 
Just before we took our tired legs home, we 
walked back via the original station building (built 
in the Victorian times) and remembered how the 
railway helped to link and change towns around 
our country. It was a truly wonderful trip that really 
brought our learning to life. Thank you to all the 
adults for allowing us to go on the trip and to the 
governors for approving the rich learning experi-
ence. 
From a collection of writing from Year 6 Sabrewings 



 

 

 
 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/db60e193510224ed6f441158f257c2fd-1.jpg


 

 

 



 

 

 

 Parent Support Workshops 
 

To book a space please email your name, school and contact number to 

Inge.Taylor@bracknell-forest.gov.uk 

Helping children to overcome anxious thoughts and worries 
A 2-hour session looking at 

• What happens when children become anxious 
• The impact that COVID has had on children’s mental health 
• Techniques for helping children deal with their fears / worries  

Anxiety W 
2 spaces 

Thursday 3rd March 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

Anxiety X 
16 spaces 

Wednesday 27th April 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

   

Managing Behaviour in a Positive Way 
A 2-hour session looking at 

• Gain insight into your own parenting style / relationship with your child 

• Learn or revisit positive ways of managing behaviour 

• Strategies to deal with unacceptable behaviours  
MB15 
1 space 

Wednesday 23rd February 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

MB16 
16 spaces  

Thursday 28th April 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

   

Supporting Children to get a Healthy Night’s Sleep 
A 1 ½ hour session looking at  

• The different sleep issues facing our families 

• Tips on how to get a good night’s sleep. 

• Help children develop good sleeping habits 
 

Sleep 8 
16 spaces 

Wednesday 30th March 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8.00 pm 

   

Reducing Sibling Rivalry 
A 1 ½ hour session looking at  

• Encouraging a more harmonious sibling relationship  

• Learn / revisit techniques for children to cope with being a sibling 

• Triggers for negative sibling attitudes / boost children's emotional literacy  

Siblings 1  
4 spaces 

Tuesday 1st March 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8pm 

Siblings 2  
16 spaces 

Tuesday 10th May 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8pm 

   

Supporting a smooth transition to secondary school (for year 5 and 6 parents) 
A 1 ½ hour session looking at  

• What the transition involves 

• The positives and concerns of transitioning to a new setting 

• Boosting your child’s ability to have a smooth transition 

 

Transition 6 
16 spaces 

Wednesday 25th May 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8pm  

Transition 7 
16 spaces 

Monday 13th June 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8pm  

mailto:inge.taylor@bracknell-forest.gov.uk?subject=Parent%20Workshops


 

 

 

Just a reminder that we have extended our wraparound care with sports clubs!  

These will run Monday through to Thursday straight after school, 3:20pm-4:20pm.  

We will be having different themes of sports each term to give your child the opportunity to 

learn new skills and get active in a safe and fun environment. Focusing on a theme each term 

will allow across the year the children to experience sports they might not usually do.  

This term the focus is football for Years 1-6 as well as Multiskills for Reception and Year. This 

is for girls and boys.  

The timetable below shows which day each year group will be able to take part in their activi-

ty: 

 

 

 

 

 
The dates for these clubs will run from Monday 28th February- Thursday 31st March. The 
cost of this will be £17.50 for 5 weeks. This is per child, per day activity.  
 

If you would like to book your child in for any of the following sports clubs then please book 

via magic booking. To access your account, click the link 

https://jennettspark.magicbooking.co.uk 

When you get to the login page\, then click the ‘Forgotten Password’ hyperlink, enter your 

email address, and follow the instructions received in the email to create your password. 

Check your junk folder if you don’t see the email in your inbox. The email will be from 

clubs@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk 

Day of the 
Week 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Activity Multiskills 
  

Football 
  

Football Football 

Year Group Reception/ 
Year 1 

Year 1/2 Year 5/6 Year 3/4 

Wraparound Care 

https://jennettspark.magicbooking.co.uk


 

 

 



 

 

Outstanding Owl and Rainbow 

Promise Learners  
 Each week children are chosen for showing Owl learning         

behaviours or following our Rainbow Promise.  

 
Our Rainbow Promise underpins everything we do at school. Just as the 
Rainbow was a sign of  God’s promise to Noah that from that moment God 
would enable Noah and the people of  the earth to flourish and experience 
life in all its fullness. So as a school community we promise to do our best 
to enable all the pupils and adults of  our school to flourish academically 
and professionally so that they might reach their potential. 
 
The Rainbow is also a symbol of  the diversity of  our school 
community, but as a church school we recognise that we 
are all created and valued by God, and so as a school com-
munity we commit to care for and value each other. 
 
The dove symbolises our need to persevere in some aspects of  life as it is 
not  always the first time we find success. It was not the first time that No-
ah had tried to find dry land and so we much seek strength 
within ourselves and from God to achieve. 
 

  These are our Values we try to live each day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Owl Learning Behaviours:  

C - Collaboration 

O - Optimism 

P - Perseverance 

P - Pride 

I - Inspiration 

C - Challenge 

MD - Managing Distractions 

 

Love 

 Honesty  

Respect  

Peace  

Forgiveness  

Patience  

Support   

☺ Kindness & Joy   
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Our Rainbow Moments 

this week are . . . 
Our Owl Learners this week 

are . . . 

Robins Darcey 

Woodpeckers Max & George 

Stonechats Selena 

Whinchats Dylan 

Canaries Levi 

Yellowham-

mers 

Esme 

Greenjays Noah 

Parakeets Keerthana 

Kingfishers Tommy 

Macaws Alysia-Rae 

Mockingbirds Angela 

Peacocks Sean 

Sabrewings Mate 

Sunbirds Oliver 

Robins Abigail 

Woodpeckers Noah 

Stonechats Jack 

Whinchats Maisie 

Canaries William 

Yellowham-

mers 

Theo 

Greenjays Jay 

Parakeets Joshua 

Kingfishers Rohan 

Macaws Connie 

Mockingbirds Sadie 

Peacocks Imogen 

Sabrewings Charlotte V 

Sunbirds Ethan 
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Term dates 21/22 and 22/23 

 Term Dates 2021 2022 

Spring Term 2022 

End of Term Friday 1st April 2022 end 1:30 

Summer Term 2022 

Professional Training 
Day 

Tuesday  19th April 2022  Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday 20th  April 2022 

Half Term Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June 2022 

Start of half term  
Tuesday 7th June- Monday 6th June school closed as additional 
day for Queen's Jubilee  

End of Term Wednesday 20th July end 1:30 

Term Dates 2022-23  

Autumn Term 2022   

Professional Training 
Days 

Thursday  1st September 2022 Day 1 / Friday 2nd September 
2022 Day 2 

Start of Term Monday 5th  September 2022 Children return 

Half Term Monday 24th October - Friday 28th  October 2022 

End of Term Friday 16th December 2022 1:30 pm 

Spring Term 2023 

Professional Training 
Day 

Tuesday  3rd January 2023 Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday  4th January 2023 

Half Term Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February 2023 

End of Term Friday 31st March 2023 1:30 pm 

(Good Friday 7th April 2023; Easter Monday 10th April 2023) 

Summer Term 2023 

Start of Term Monday 17th April 2023—Children return 

Half Term May Bank Holidays 1st and 29th May 2023 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June 2023 

End of Term Wednesday 19th   July 1:30 pm  2023 



 

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary 
 

March  Women’s History Month 

Monday 7th  March  EYFS Hobgoblin Theatre Visit  

Tuesday 8th March  Quiz Heats online  

Thursday 10th  March  JOLF  DAY  

Wellbeing Award  accreditation Day  

Saturday 12th March  Orders close for Pizza and Cookie ( PTA)  

Monday 14th March British Science Week 

Friday 18th March  Red Nose Day 

M&M Theatre production ‘Scrooge’ 

Pizza and Cookie Delivered (PTA)  

Monday 21st March World Poetry Day 

Tuesday 22nd March Yr 3 Portals to History Workshop 

Friday 25th March World Autism Awareness Day 

Thursday 31st March  Milestones Trip  

Friday 22nd April Earth Day 

 Harry potter Y4 trip  

Monday 25th April Year 6 Residential Trip 

Saturday 23rd April St George’s Day 

Wednesday 4th May Class photos 

Tuesday / Wednesday and 

Thursday  17th , 18th and 19th 

May  

Queen’s Jubilee Dance Days– perfor-

mance days tba 

Friday  20th May Pause Day / Acts of  Kindness 

Monday 23rd May  Arts Week 

Fantastic FRED workshops 

Thursday 2nd to Sunday 5th 

June 

National  Queen’s Platinum Jubilee cele-

brations 

Monday 13th June World of  Work Week  

Happy Puzzle Workshops 

 

Monday 20th June  International Week 

Dates yet to be  an-

nounced 

• Plastic Free month  

• Sports day  

• M & M theatre Summer 

• Handover / Moving Up day 



 

 

St Francis & St Clare 

Church of England | 

Jennett's Park  

Dear All 
 
This week is the first Sunday of  Lent. Cafe style church continues 
with refreshments from 11:00 and the service starting at 11:30. 
Please fill up the tables from the front. 
 
This week Reverend Carol cannot be with us as she has to offici-
ate baptisms at Saint Michael's so the service will be lay-led with 
no Communion. The reading is from Luke 4, which I attach if  you 
would like to read. This is the temptation of  Christ and I shall be 
giving the talk. 
 
If  you have signed up to help then please arrive by 10:30. 
 
The sign up sheets  are at the back and we need as much help as 
we can especially when the service is  lay-led.  It would help if  you 
could complete the whole month so we can see where there are 
gaps. 
 
If  you would lie to prepare prayers to read  or suggest hymns then 
please let us know. 
 
School signing for entry to Ranelagh and Saint Michael's at the 
end of  the service for those who have attended. 
 
See you on Sunday, 
 
Nick 

https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://sites.google.com/a/jennettsparkchurch.org.uk/jennetts-park-church/home


 

 



 

 

 
DONATIONS REQUEST! 

For our Art lessons we can get really messy! So, we would 

love donations of no longer loved shirts. Ideally these 

would be an adult size small or medium. Reception are also 

on the hunt for Small World People, ideally Duplo please. 

Many thanks in advance.  

 

Items Any time 

Items for food/ family  donations—long life preferably  

Clean Uniform 

Sports 

Puppets/ Dressing up clothes 

Clean Toys and games 

Lego 

Storage boxes/ trolleys—we love being tidy 


